STATEMENT BY DELEGATION OF SINGAPORE DURING THE 21ST UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR) WORKING GROUP SESSION ON TURKEY ON 27 JANUARY 2015

Mr President, 

Singapore warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Turkey to the 21st UPR Working Group session.

Singapore commends Turkey for carrying out wide-ranging legal reforms since its last UPR review, including amendments to its Constitutional via a referendum and the implementation of six judicial reform packages.  Singapore recommends that Turkey continues to take steps to strengthen the rule of law by ensuring the effective implementation of these reforms.   

Turkey is a multi-ethnic and multi-religious society like Singapore.  We welcome the emphasis placed on equality and non-discrimination in Turkey’s Constitution. We recommend that Turkey continues to ensure the equality of all its citizens, in particular the minorities, through fair legislative and regulatory means.  

 
The Prime Ministers of Singapore and Turkey signed a Joint Declaration on a Strategic Partnership (SP) last year.  We join the many friends of Turkey in wishing it every success in its development and reforms.  
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